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Street numbering 
 
Everyday of the year Council is hard at work to ensure Glen Eira is a safe place to live, work 
and visit. Council safety initiatives encompass almost every aspect of community life.

Property identification plays a significant part ensuring our community retains a high level of 
safety across the municipality.

In addition to having your guests, customers, personal mail and emergency services arriving 
on time, clear and concise property identification could assist in reducing the number of 
vehicle and pedestrian accidents within the community.

Council recognises the importance of property numbering in that Local Law Clause  
420 — Street Numbering was introduced to ensure safe delivery of any service to your door.

How do you judge whether your property meets acceptability? 

For the purpose of this local law, the display of the number of the property on a fixture 
associated with the property includes the painting of an approved property number on 
the kerb immediately adjacent to any driveway crossover, or the authorised display of the 
property number on any street fixture immediately adjacent to the property such as a power 
pole.

Simply put, if the number is readily seen and visible it is acceptable to be located:

on a building;•	

on a fence;•	

on the kerb adjacent to a driveway; and•	

on a street fixture immediately adjacent to property.•	

How will the inspections of properties for street numbering compliance occur? 
 
Direct response to complaints received from emergency services, disability groups, service 
utilities and the like will occur, however this inspection will be incorporated into current 
inspection programs involving overhanging vegetation, footpath display inspections, unsightly 
properties and responsible pet ownership programs.

 
If you need further information on Council services please contact Council’s Service Centre 
on 9524 3333.


